
From: Tornick, Jan [mailto:Jan.Tornick@unh.edu]  

Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 6:12 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 

Subject: EVERSOURCE SEACOAST RELIABILITY PROJECT 

 

Dear SEC administrator, 

 

I strongly protest the drilling underneath Little Bay!  We cannot allow corporate greed to 

destroy this unique natural resource.  

 

Another solution MUST be sought!! 

Thank you! 

 

Jan Tornick, Ph.D. 

Department of Psychology 

McConnell Hall 

University of New Hampshire 

Durham NH 03824 

j.tornick@unh.edu 
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